Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
. Chicago. lllinois 60690

g - Commonwe Edison - .
e One First National Plaza, ‘Chicago, lllinois
March 29, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office - of Nuclear Reactor Regulation:
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3
" Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Response to Questions Concerning Mark I
Containment Plant - Unique Analysis
NRC Docket Nos. 50- 237, 50-249, 50-254
and 50 265 .............................

Reference (a):<’Dl‘M;‘Crutchfiéld'letter‘to D. L. Farrar
' dated February 14, .1984. ‘

Dear Mr. Denton:

The referenced letter formally requested additional .information
concerning the Mark I Plant Unique Analysis Reports for the Dresden
Station. Commonwealth Edison subsequently received informally a similar
request for Quad Cities Station. The response to both sets of questlons
is provided by the- followlng attachments:

Attachment A: Dresden, Questions l, 2, 3, 5, and 6

Note: Questions 2 -and 4 concern the Mark I piping syétems; The response
addressing the Safety Relief valve Discharge Line (SRVDL) portion
of that piping is provided by Attachment B.

Attachment B: Dresden, Questions 2 and 4 -

Attachment C: 'Quad Citiés, Questions 1, 3; 4, 5, 6, and 7

Note: Questions 2 and 3 concern the Mark I biping systems. The response
addressing the Safety Relief valve Discharge Line (SRVDL) portion
of. that piping is provided by Attachment D.

Attachment D: Quad Cities;'Questions 2 énd 3
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H. R. Denton -2 - ' March 29, 1984

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please
contact this office.

One signed orlglnal and sixty (60) copies of this letter and its
attachments are provided for your use.

Sincerely,

B. Ry

Nuclear Licen Adminstrator

Im

Attachment

cc: NRC Resident Inspector - Dresden
NRC Resident Inspector - Quad Cities-
R. Gilbert - NRR
R. Bevan - NRR
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